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August 20, 2020   

Dear Allamuchy Families and Community,   

My hope is you and your family are well and as we bring the summer to a close, we start the new school year like no 
other. I wanted to share additional information as you and your family continue to prepare. As a reminder, you can view 
all information related to the Allamuchy Reopening Plan on our website  

 

We have reviewed the school calendar and at the August 17, 2020 by clicking the tab “District Reopening 
Information". Board of Education meeting the Board approved a revised calendar. The calendar was revised as 
follows and the full calendar can be viewed on the website. 

 
Revised School Calendar 8-17-2020 
Staff PD - August 31st and September 1 & 2 
First Day for students September 3 
September 3rd - Blue Cohort - IN – PERSON 
September 4th - Gold Cohort - IN – PERSON 
October 12th Students in Session - Blue Cohort - IN – PERSON 

 
We will be providing time for parent/guardian pick-up prior to school starting. Pick up will be as follows: 

• The Blue Cohort will receive all materials in person on September 3 (no pickup necessary) 
• The Gold Cohort will receive all materials in person on September 4 (unless device is needed) 

o Please call or email your building secretary should you need a pickup. 
• The 100% Virtual Cohort will need to pick materials up to include devices & textbooks. 

o Pick up will occur for all MVS and ATS students from the Allamuchy Township School 
o Pull up to the bus lane for direction 

o Tuesday, September 1st from 1:30pm-3:30pm 
o Wednesday, September 2nd from 7:30am-9:30am 

 
Below is a representation of the Cohort Calendar from the start of school through November 11, 2020. 

• First Day of School for ALL STUDENTS September 3, 2020 
• Wednesdays are 100% virtual for all Cohorts 
• November 2-4 are shortened sessions, 100% virtual for all cohorts 
• Blue is Blue in Person, Yellow is Gold in Person, White is virtual for all 

 
We have provided a slide presentation regarding specific information related but not limited to the start of the school 
year. The presentation has valuable information for your family, it is extremely important to view the presentation by 
Clicking Here. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your school’s main office. There will be staff in the front 
offices all summer. Have a wonderful weekend and continue to stay safe and be well! 

 
Warmest Regards, 

 

Joseph E. Flynn, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=1831
https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=1831
https://www.aes.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01001493/Centricity/Domain/250/Community%20Presentation%20for%20%20the%202020-2021%20Hybrid%20Schedule.pdf

